
 

GROVE UNITED SOCCER ASSOCIATION 

 

Martin Low Memorial Scholarship Guidelines 

 

In December of 2010 Grove United lost one of its finest supporters with the passing of Martin Low. Martin 

was an original member of the Grove United Soccer Association and was a model for all members. Martin’s 

love for the game of soccer was surpassed only by his love and care for the young men and women that 

played the game. His unrelenting spirit and good natured humor motivated every young athlete fortunate 

enough to call him coach. Grove United is honored to be able to offer these scholarships in his memory. 

 

1. Eligibility 

 Applicant must be a current Grove United player in good standing.  The player must have 

played the last four years with Grove to be considered for scholarship award and/or check 

presentation. 

 Applicant must be a graduating high school senior attending a college, vocational or technical 

school in the fall of 2014. 

 There will be no restriction regarding race, religion, nationality, sex or physical ability. 

 

2. Awards 

 Four $250 scholarships will be awarded. Two female and two male players. 

 

3. Selection 

 Final selection will be made by the Grove United Scholarship Committee. 

 Only complete applications with required information will qualify. 

 The scholarship is not based on financial need. 

 

4. Deadline 

 Applications must be completed and returned to Joel Manning by May 1, 2014. 

 Incomplete applications will be disqualified. 

 

5. Notification 

 Scholarship winners will be announced at the banquet. Need not be present to win. 

 Scholarship award will be made out directly to the family to be used for college. 

 Recipients must be willing to have their name and photo used for publicity purposes. 

 

6. Banquet 

 The awards banquet will be June 2nd from 6:00-8:00pm at Lou Malnatis in Buffalo Grove. 

 

 

Grove United Soccer Association 

c/o Joel Manning 

5138 RFD 

Long Grove, Illinois 60047 

Or e-mail manning824@aol.com 


